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Watts Remy

From: Austin Stafford <austinstafford19@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 7:35 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Sb 103/104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Hi, I do not support this bill. As a rancher in Oregon this does nothing but restrict farmers and ranchers rights to make a 
living and support their families. Please vote no! 
 
Thanks, 
Austin Stafford 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Austin Stafford 
9400 NW Sharp Rd 
Prineville, OR 97754 
austinstafford19@gmail.com 
 


